Debra Thompson

From: Chelsea Franklin <chelsearose01@live.com>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 3:54 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Temporary ordinance

Assembly members,

To understand your place of representing and making descions for
such a diverse community is beyond me. We are thankful for your
efforts, it must be taxing to have such a place. And yet | encourage
you to think hard that you do have the trust of many and | would
suggest being very careful about overstepping authority. It is my
opinion that taking any action tonight that takes away peoples
choice is a sad use of your position. With gratitude- Chelsea smith



